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Staffing Update

Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>
Mon 20/11/2023 12:09 PM
To:Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>

Dear Parents & Carers,

| wanted to get in touch about some staffing issues we have this week. We have seen a rise in both staff and
students catching an unpleasant bug. Our priority is to continue to offer our full provision and ensure our Y11
mocks take place over the next two weeks.

It does mean that some classes may not have their regular teacher and we are working hard to reduce this. It
also means that many leaders may not always be available as quickly as we would like. Again, we want to
prioritise Y11 and ensure their mocks are uninterrupted.

| wanted to keep you up to date with the current week but to let you know we are doing all we can.

We will reinforce good hygiene practices with students and re-iterate the importance of staying safe and
healthy.

Thank you for your understanding.

Francis Murphy
Head Teacher
Sir Thomas Fremantle School

t: 01296 711853

e: francis.murphy@sirthomasfremantle.org

w: sirthomasfremantle.org

Sir Thomas Fremantle School, Buckingham Road, Winslow, Buckinghamshire MK18 3GH
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